
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

September 9th, 2022  

To Our Customers, 

Effective Monday, October 24th, 2022, USG will be increasing prices on the following 
products: 

 

• USG Specialty Ceilings True Wood Panels, True Wood Linear Planks and True 
Wood Trim will increase pricing by up to 10% 

• USG Specialty Ceilings True Wood Grilles will increase pricing by up to 15% 
• USG Specialty Ceilings True Wood product orders will have a surcharge of $500 per 

order 
• USG Specialty Ceilings Design Solutions products will increase pricing by up to 

5% 
 

The increase will apply to all orders shipping on or after October 24th, 2022.  All orders that 
are currently in the system (as of September 9th, 2022) will not be subject to this increase. 
If you have questions about this price increase, please contact your sales representative.  
As always, we appreciate your business and look forward to our continued partnership. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 

Chris Mandock 
Sales Director West 
USG Ceilings 

Megan Jude 
Sales Director East 
USG Ceilings 

 
 
COVERAGE AREA: All United States 

 
 


